
 

 

 

 

 

 
HELP US BETTER  UNDERSTAND THE 

EXPERIENCE OF STUTTERING 

What we need: 
We are seeking to interview adults ages 18 and older 
who stutter. Participants must be native speakers of 
English and reside in the United States.  

Who we are: 
We are a team of researchers at Claremont Graduate 
University, working in collaboration with Justine 
Sherman & Associates, who are interested in the 
experience of stuttering for adults who stutter. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Participants will be 
compensated with a $25 

Amazon gift card.   

 
 

 

 
 

This project is 
generously funded by the 

Crossing Boundaries 
Research Award at 

Claremont Graduate 
University. 

 
 

Please contact Rebecca Donaldson  at 
rebecca.donaldson@cgu.edu if interested in participating. 
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